
Project Update: May 2010 
 
We have conducted the training in the three additional districts in Rivercess County. About 
75 women from 12 women’s groups were involve in the training. The training provided the 
women with skills in leadership and advocacy and created a forum for them to discuss how 
to be more proactive in natural resources management issues in their communities. We are 
now putting these groups into clusters to form the Women Conservation Group (WCG) as 
planned. 
 

 


